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          Kathy Cox, State Superintendent of Schools

(404) 656-2668 FAX (404) 656-5976

November 2, 2005
MEMORANDUM

TO: 

System Test Coordinators

FROM: 
Sharron Hunt, Ph.D.



Director, Testing Division

SUBJECT:     2006 Criterion-Referenced Competency Tests (CRCT) Critical Dates and 


            Information
Please complete the FAX Back form posted with this memo to indicate your system’s CRCT test and retest dates as well as the number of braille and large print tests needed for the 2006 CRCT.  Also indicate your spring break dates so that test materials are not shipped to you during the break. After completion, return only the FAX Back form to Wendy Konczal at Riverside Publishing at 866-531-0089 no later than December 31, 2005.
Thank you for your help with this important part of the CRCT program.  If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Shirley Millicans at shmillic@doe.k12.ga.us or (404) 656-2589.
SH/sm

cc:
Mrs. Kathy Cox, State Superintendent of Schools


Dr. Ida Love, Deputy Superintendent


System Superintendents


Ms. Lynn Roberts
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